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February 7th,  
 
Dear Families,  
 
Thanks so much to everyone for your commitment to our 
Learning Conversations yesterday. It was wonderful to 
have nearly all our parents accounted for and to able to 
begin the year with such a positive experience between 
our teachers and parents. In talking with the teachers 
afterwards, they really value these conversations and 
believe that they help provide them with very important 
information that will support the students throughout the 
year. 
 
Now that we have completed these conversations, I 
would like to think that it allows us to communicate 
openly and freely for the remainder of the year and sets 
the tone for great year together.  
 
Parent Survey Results 
You might remember that towards the end of last year 
parents were invited to complete a óSchool Satisfaction 
Surveyô, which was distributed by a group called ORIMA. 
We now have the results of those surveys, which were 
completed by 11 of our families and which were also 
completed by our senior students and school staff. I 
must admit that I was delighted with the results of the 
surveys, with all groups seeing school as a positive 
place for our children and where the school is seen as 
doing its job well.  
I will include the parent graph as part of this newsletter 
so that you can see the results of your response on the 
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various aspects of school life.  
One of the things that we have noted as a school staff, is that there are opportunities to grow a sense of school 
engagement for parents. For this reason we are attempting to get more parents along to our school assemblies 
on a Friday afternoon, beginning at 3.10pm and additionally, we are going to hold óopen classroom sessionsô in 
the second last week of each term, which will allow parents to come through and have a look at what work has 
been taking place over the course of the term. More information on this a little closer to the date. 
 
School Advisory Council 
Just some further follow up in regards to our Advisory Council notice last week. We are looking for two people 
to come and join us to be part of this parent committee. If this is something that you would at least like to have 
a chat about, I would welcome this opportunity. I am very open to the option of having a couple sharing one of 
the roles, if that provided more flexibility from a family perspective.  
These meetings are held  once every school term on a Tuesday evening at 7.00pm and meetings last for 
between 1-2 hours maximum. 
 
Back Paddock 
Currently our school mower is being repaired which means we canôt mow the back paddock behind the school. 
Is there anyone out there who might be able to run a slasher over it? With all the holiday rain that we have had 
it is much longer and lush than would normally be the case at this time of year, so it would be great 
appreciated if someone could help us out whilst our mower gets back in action.  
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SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

Uniforms can be ordered at any time: 

¶ Phone Hip Pocket on 5480 1027 or 

¶ Visiting Hip Pocket at 173 Pakenham St, Echuca. 

We are grateful to them for working with us to provide school uniforms. 

Important Events Next Week 
Next week we have a couple of important events on the calendar, which you can read more about inside this 
newsletter, these being: 

¶ Tuesday - Shrove Tuesday, pancake making in the morning followed by the burning of the palms 

¶  

¶ Wednesday - beginning of Lent, Ash Wednesday Liturgy 3.00pm 

¶  
Parents are warmly invited to come along to these events. 
 
Craig. 
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